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February 11, 2022 
 
 
Dear Valued Patient: 
  
I hope the beginning of 2022 finds you well. I am writing this letter to thank you for your 
continued business and loyalty. For the past 15 years, it has been an absolute pleasure caring 
for your hearing needs as well as getting to you know on a personal level. I want you to know 
that I have accepted a new position and will no longer be with Hart. As most of you know, I have 
had quite the long commute for many years, and this new opportunity brings me closer to 
home.   
  
On February 24, 2022, Hart Medical Equipment will be closing its Hart Medical Hearing 
Care department. Please note that all hearing aid warranties are still valid with their 
manufacturers.  
 
Additionally, I would like to make your transition to a new hearing aid provider as easy as 
possible. I recommend Dr. Laura Curcio, Au.D., with Proctor ENT for patients closer to Rochester, 
and Dr. Rachel Prim, Au.D., with Riverfront Hearing for those closer to Flint. Both are extremely 
knowledgeable and caring audiologists, and I trust you will be in good hands with them. You may 
also contact your insurance provider or your hearing aid manufacturers, and they can direct you to 
a local provider. 
 
 
Dr. Laura Curcio, Au.D. 
Proctor ENT  
2251 N Squirrel Rd, Ste 105 
Auburn Hills, MI 48326   
(248) 648-8100  
proctor-ent.com 

Dr. Rachel Prim, Au.D. 
Riverfront Hearing  
4325 Miller Rd 
Flint, MI 48507 
(810) 230-9180 
riverfronthearing.com 

Dr. Laura Salome, Au.D., F-AAA 
Advanced Hearing of Brighton 
1225 S Latson Rd, Ste 180  
Howell, MI 48843 
(810) 355-2245 
laurascme@yahoo.com 

  
ReSound: 

Phonak: 
Signia (Siemens): 

TruHearing: 
Nations Hearing: 

 
(888) 735-4327 
(800) 679-4871 
(800) 766-4500  
(800) 334-1807 
(877) 439-2665  
 

 
Again, thank you for allowing me to provide for your hearing care needs. In the future, if you have 
any questions or just want to say hello, I included my new contact information. You may also call 
Hart at (248) 241-9292, and their friendly staff will be happy to help. 
  
Best Regards,  
 

Laura Salome 

 
Dr. Laura Salome, Au.D., F-AAA   

MKLT04402 
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